
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

FY24 Student Fees Advisory Committee (SFAC) One-Time Request (c) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The Women and Gender Resource Center (WGRC) would like to request $5,000 in one-time 
augmentation funding to the FY23 budget for programs aimed at developing a collaboration with 
UH Veteran’s Services around military sexual trauma. 
 
Sexual Misconduct Support Services (SMSS) at the WGRC believes that we could forge a 
partnership with Veteran’s Services in support of survivors of military sexual trauma. The WGRC 
would like to use one-time funding to help establish and promote programming, including a film 
screening of "The Invisible War" and an expert's panel on military sexual trauma. We'd also like 
to create informational brochures geared to veterans with resources for survivors, tips for 
support persons, and information about the role that everyone plays in creating a culture of 
support for survivors of military sexual trauma. 
 
Additionally, a partnership with Veteran’s Services would support WGRC’s goal of having regular 
collaborations with Dean of Students portfolio departments. Beyond this, however, we would 
provide an opportunity for the campus community to familiarize themselves with the 
communities we serve and the intersection of identities and experiences which can benefit from 
being connected with multiple departments as resources. 
 
SFAC Augmentation One-Time Request 

Item Amount Requested 
"A Culture of Support" 
partnership with UH 
Veteran's Services 

$5,000 

6% Admin Fee $300 
TOTAL $5,300 

 

 

 


